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It’s a common feature of my road trips to explore the digital divide:  My phone gets a strong signal in an urban center, but that signal slowly, surely fades into one or no bars in rural areas.  That’s the mobile aspect of the digital divide that rural Americans know too well.  Changing this state of affairs is critical to giving every American a chance to participate in the digital economy.  That’s why I’ve made it the FCC’s top priority to extend high-speed broadband to places that still lack access.

Today, we take weedy but important steps toward addressing that priority:  We’re resolving outstanding questions about the Mobility Fund II Order.  For instance, today’s Second Order on Reconsideration clarifies the collocation requirement for funding recipients and helps small companies by relaxing the letter-of-credit requirement.  This will bring us even closer to holding the reverse auction and making wireless service ubiquitous.  Through this and other measures, we will continue to connect Americans on the wrong side of the digital divide.
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